
 

4 MAHURU / SEPTEMBER 2013 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO RESPONDENTS:  
RFP Closing Date Extended 

 
 

GETS REFERENCE 39996:  
Whānau Ora Commissioning Agencies  
for the North Island and South Island 

 

To better ensure respondents have enough time to provide high quality proposals, Te Puni Kōkiri, in 

consultation with Ministers, has agreed to extend the Request for Proposal (RFP) closing date to:   

 

27 September 2013 at 3.00 pm 

 

The final date for questions/end of clarification period is now: 

 

20 September 2013 

 

Written answers will be posted on GETS on:  

 

23 September 2013 

 

Other key dates and indicative timeframes in the RFP will be updated and respondents will be 

notified via GETS accordingly.  Any questions relating to this Notice to Respondents should be 

submitted to:   

 

whanauoracommissioning@tpk.govt.nz 

 

 

WHĀNAU ORA – COMMISSIONING 

PHYSICAL: Te Puni Kōkiri, Te Puni Kōkiri House, 143 Lambton Quay, Wellington 6011 

POSTAL: PO Box 3943, Wellington 6140, Aotearoa/New Zealand 

EMAIL: whanauoracommissioning@tpk.govt.nz 

WEBSITE: www.tpk.govt.nz/mi/in-focus/whanau-ora/ 


